The Board of Health meeting was held on Monday, November 2, 2020 @ 6:00 p.m. — Planning Building
Conference Room.

PRESENT: William Hubert, Myles Heger, Lisa Lesogor, Robert Philbrick and Susan Mulloy

M/Heger, s/Lesogor unanimous vote to open the meeting

6:00 p.m. / Appointment /Amy Saphire (Villa)

Ms. Saphire has come in representing the Villa at Ridder Country Club. They are seeking permission to
operate as a “performance venue” under the COVID-19 guidance which allows more people to gather
indoors. After submitting the request, the state updated the definition of a “performance venue” that
specifically says “no dining”. This change makes it impossible for the Board to consider the request at
this time. The Board assured Ms. Saphire that they wanted to see our local business succeed, however,
we are not able to supersede the Governor’s Orders.

M/Heger, s/Lesogor, a unanimous vote to sign Bills and Payroll.
M/Heger, s/Lesogor a unanimous vote to approve the WPAT loan for 378 Crescent Street

*There are no plan approvals this evening.

Susan and Bob gave the Board updates on the updated Face Coverings, Gatherings and Early Closing
Orders. Susan reported on COVID cases and our expected “red” status.

M/Lesogor, s/Heger a unanimous vote to Adjourn at 7:00 p.m.
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